
 

 COMMITTEE TRANSMITTAL 

 

 Orange County Transportation Authority 

 550 South Main Street / P.O. Box 14184 / Orange / California 92863-1584 / (714) 560-OCTA (6282) 

 

September 11, 2017 

 

 

To: Members of the Board of Directors 

  

From: Laurena Weinert, Clerk of the Board 
 
 

Subject: Grant Award for the Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety Program 
 

Regional Planning and Highways Committee Meeting of September 7, 2017 

 

             Present: Directors Delgleize, Do, Donchak, M. Murphy, Nelson, and Steel 

            Absent:  Director Spitzer 
 
 
Committee Vote 
 
This item was passed by the Members present. 
 

 
Committee Recommendation 

 
 Authorize the Chief Executive Officer or designee to accept the grant award           

and execute grant-related agreements with the California Office of Traffic Safety           
to develop and implement the Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety Program. 

 


